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In the second paragraph, delete all after “ Council therefore opposes” and replace with: 
 
“such a harsh change to the allowance, which will particularly affect those with incomes just 
above the pension credit income threshold.” 
 
Add an additional third paragraph: 
 
“Council calls on the government to raise the pension credit threshold to allow more people to 
receive the winter fuel allowance and to introduce a wealth tax to tackle income inequality for all, 
including older people.” 
 
 
The amended White Paper will then read: 
 
This Council believes the pensioners' winter fuel allowance is an invaluable lifeline to thousands 
of older people in Leeds at risk of not being able to heat their homes. 
 
Council therefore opposes such a harsh change to the allowance, which will particularly affect 
those with incomes just above the pension credit income threshold. 
 
Council calls on the Government to raise the pension credit threshold to allow more people to 
receive the winter fuel allowance and to introduce a wealth tax to tackle income inequality for all, 
including older people. 
 
 
Proposed by:                                                                  Seconded by: 
 

                                             
Cllr Tim Goodall                                                                  Cllr Lou Cunningham 
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